>

LEVENTHAL SENTER & LERMAN PLLC

November 30, 2005

RauL R. RODRIGUEZ E-MAIL
(202) 416-6760 RRODRIGUEZ@LSL-LAW.COM
VIA HAND DELIVERY

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Request for Renewal and Modification of Special
Temporary Authority, IBFS File No. 1B2005002762

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Maritime Telecommunications Network, Inc. (“MTN”), by its counsel, hereby
supplements the above-reference application (“Renewal and Modification Request”) to state
that MTN will operate only within the parameters of its initial 30-day special temporary
authority (FCC File No. SES-STA-20051028-01485) until the Renewal and Modification
Request has been granted.

Please contact the undersigned should there be any questions concerning this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

RaulR-Rodriguez
Counsel to Maritime Telecommunications
Network, Inc.

cc: Scott Kotler
Frank Peace
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